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Festive Season Opening Hours

Contact us
Wyndham Civic Centre, 45 Princes Highway  
(PO Box 197) Werribee Vic 3030

9742 0777

www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/contactus

mail@wyndham.vic.gov.au

Click the LIVE CHAT icon

Translating & Interpreting Services

www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/connectwithus 

facebook.com/wyndhamcityliving

wyndham.vic.gov.au/enewsletters 

twitter.com/wyndhamliving 

wyndham.vic.gov.au/mywyndham 
myWyndham – a great app to help you find  
waste collection, nearby parks, sporting grounds,  
community centres and more!

Refuse Disposal Facility (Tip) Wests Rd, Werribee
Monday 25 December, 2017 – CLOSED 
Monday 1 January, 2018 – CLOSED

From Monday 25 December, 2017 to Friday 5 January, 2018 
household waste will be collected a day later than normal.

Depot, 241-253 Old Geelong Rd, Hoppers Crossing 
Friday 22 December 2017 – CLOSED FROM 12pm 
Monday 25 and Tuesday 26 December 2017 – CLOSED  
Monday 1 January 2018 – CLOSED 

Libraries 
Sunday 24 December - Tuesday 26 December, 2017 – CLOSED 
Monday 1 January, 2018 - CLOSED

AquaPulse, 80-82 Derrimut Rd, Hoppers Crossing 
Sunday 24 December, 2017 – 8am – 5pm 
Monday 25 December, 2017 – CLOSED 
Tuesday 26 December, 2017 – 8am – 6pm 
Sunday 31 December, 2017 – 8am-5pm

Eagle Stadium, 35 Ballan Rd, Werribee 
Sunday 24 December, 2017 – 9am – 5pm 
Monday 25 December, 2017 – CLOSED 
Tuesday 26 December, 2017 – 9am – 5pm 
Wednesday 27 & Sunday 31 December, 2017 – 9am – 5pm 
Monday 1 January, 2018 – CLOSED

Werribee Outdoor Pool, Watton St, Werribee 
Sunday 24 December, 2017 – 10.30am -5.00pm 
Monday 25 December, 2017 – CLOSED 
Tuesday 26 December, 2017 – 10.30am – 6.00pm 
Wednesday 27 December, 2017 – 5.30pm – 7.00pm 
Sunday 31 December, 2017 – 8.00am – 5.00pm 
Monday 1 January, 2018 – 10.30am – 6.00pm

*  Subject to change

Your Councillors

Cr Henry Barlow
Portfolio: Cultural Diversity
CHAFFEY WARD
0428 747 839 
henry.barlow@wyndham.vic.gov.au

Cr John Gibbons
Portfolio: Tourism and Major Events
CHAFFEY WARD 
0428 995 849
john.gibbons@wyndham.vic.gov.au

Cr Josh Gilligan
Portfolio: Learning City 
CHAFFEY WARD 
0429 078 039
josh.gilligan@wyndham.vic.gov.au

Cr Walter Villagonzalo
Portfolio: Future Focused Economy
CHAFFEY WARD 
0429 641 233
walter.villagonzalo@wyndham.vic.gov.au

Cr Heather Marcus
Portfolio: Environment and Sustainability
IRAMOO WARD
0400 533 371 
heather.marcus@wyndham.vic.gov.au

Cr Peter Maynard
Portfolio: Sports Development 
IRAMOO WARD
0429 087 527 
peter.maynard@wyndham.vic.gov.au

Cr Mia Shaw
Portfolio: Family Friendly City
IRAMOO WARD
0429 675 298
mia.shaw@wyndham.vic.gov.au

Cr Aaron An
Portfolio: Smart City
HARRISON WARD
0419 297 931
aaron.an@wyndham.vic.gov.au

Cr Tony Hooper
Portfolio: Arts, Culture and Heritage
HARRISON WARD
0428 979 358
tony.hooper@wyndham.vic.gov.au

Cr Intaj Khan
Portfolio: Urban Futures
HARRISON WARD
0408 564 439
intaj.khan@wyndham.vic.gov.au

Cr Kim McAliney
Portfolio: Safer Communities
HARRISON WARD
0429 943 623
kim.mcaliney@wyndham.vic.gov.au

The Mayoral election for the 2017-18 term was held on 22 
November 2017, at the time that this publication was going 
to print. For more information on who has been elected 
Mayor, visit www.wyndham.vic.gov.au
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If your new year’s resolution 
is to learn more about your 
community, then we  
have the answer for you! 
From January next year Wyndham 
residents will start to receive all the best 
local news every month.

Wyndham News, Council’s premium 
publication filled with news and updates 
that matter to residents. 

It will be available monthly for the first 
time from the start of 2018.

Every edition will be available on our 
website, so residents can continue to 
get the news they love on the go. It will 
appear in letterboxes every second 
month.

Hard copies of Wyndham News will still be 
able to be picked up from your local  
Community Centre, library or the  
Civic Centre.

Now you will receive the latest capital 
works updates, news on upcoming events 
and the chance to win great prizes every 
single month.

Following the launch of monthly 
Wyndham News publications, we will 
also be revamping the overall look of the 
magazine you know and love, so be sure  
to keep an eye out for that too.

www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/
wyndhamnews

Did you know our children are 
at risk of missing out on five 
hours of kinder a week?

WYNDHAM NEWS GOES MONTHLY! 

Today, all four-year-old children in Victoria 
receive universal access to 15 hours of 
kindergarten a week.  
 
The State Government funds 10 hours, 
while the Federal Government foots the bill 
for the remaining 5 hours. 

This deal is set to expire in December 2018. 

Wyndham City’s Learning City Portfolio 
Holder, Cr Josh Gilligan said if the Federal 
Government doesn’t renew the agreement, 
Wyndham will be among the hardest hit.

“In Wyndham, one in four residents are 
aged under 4 - the highest proportion of 
kids in any Australian municipality."  
 
"This means kinder cuts will really hurt  
our community,” Cr Gilligan said. 

Family Friendly City Portfolio Holder,  
Cr Mia Shaw, said countless studies have 
proven that early childhood education  
has a positive benefit on the development 
of children. 

“If the Federal Government doesn’t 
continue to fund their fair share of kinder, 
families will face an extra $2,000 in 
childcare costs or our kids will just miss  
out on valuable early education.”

Wyndham City has launched a new 
campaign - dubbed I Love Kinder -  
to raise awareness of the campaign. 

Keep an eye out for our ambassadors 
promoting the campaign at events  
around Wyndham. 

www.wyndham.vic.gov.au

WE  
LOVE  
KINDER

PICTURED: Cr Walter Villagonzalo, Cr Kim McAliney and Cr Josh Gilligan.
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Christmas in
WERRIBEE Kick off your Christmas countdown on the first day of 

December, with the lighting of Werribee’s very own Christmas 
Tree at Station Place. 

The seven metre high tree, decorated with LED lights and 
topped with an asteroid tree top star, will remain at Station 
Place for the month of December, bringing Christmas spirit to 
the town’s CBD. Residents are invited to visit the tree, have their 
photo taken with it, enjoy a picnic beneath its branches, or just 
admire its twinkling lights at night. 

Santa will be stopping by with his little helpers each Saturday, 
listening first-hand to what presents kids are hoping to receive 
this year. You can have a professional photo taken with Saint 
Nick, or pull out the smart phone for your own happy snaps. 
Santa will be at Station Place each Saturday in December from 
11am until 2pm. 

Kids can also post their own letter to Santa at the Werribee 
Library on Watton Street until 15 December. 

At the Wedge Street Piazza, drop in to the pop-up Christmas 
Tree farm for some very special wooden Christmas Trees hand 
painted by the primary students from Baden Powell College, 
Thomas Chirnside Primary School, Truganina South Primary 
School, and Westgrove Primary School.

www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/werribeecitycentre

Summer’s coming! If you’re 
looking for something fun and 
exciting to do with family or 
friends, Wyndham City has  
you covered.

Station Place will soon be transformed 
into a buzzing summer destination, with 
live music, an outdoor cinema, food for 
everyone and more. 

Deckchairs, umbrellas, beanbags and plants 
will be popping up for the warmer months, 
creating a relaxed and welcoming space for 
all to enjoy. 

Every Friday night, an Australian headline 
performer will take to the stage in a free 
live music concert. While the line-up is yet 
to be announced, you can be certain we’ll 
have some great artists in the genres of pop, 
indie and rock. 

On Saturday evenings, drop into the park 
for a free double billing of movies in the 
outdoor cinema, including kids’ favourites 
and brilliant cult classics – 5pm for the kids’ 
favourites and 7.30pm for your best  
classic movie.

For a Sunday afternoon feeding frenzy, 
visit the pop-up park where you’ll be spoilt 
for choice with food trucks serving up 
delicious cuisine from around the world. 

During the week there will be plenty 
of recreational events, workshops and 
activities for everybody to enjoy. 

Discover everything that Watton Street has 
to offer, check out the great eateries and 
cafes, and other retailers.

The pop-up park will be in town from 19 
January to 25 February 2018.

www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/ 
werribeecitycentre

It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas, 
everywhere you go… in Werribee!

A PARK      POPS UP
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Breathing fresh    air into our parks
At Wyndham City we love a park. That’s why we’re 
increasing the total amount of cash we’re investing into 
some of our smaller, neighbourhood playgrounds and 
parks across our City.  
 
SNOWGUM COURT PARK 
A new slide, timber swing set, row boat see-saw, timber climbing frame and 
monkey bars are among the brand new features at this Hoppers Crossing park. 

NOTTINGHAM CRESCENT PARK 
This Tarneit park has received a breath of fresh air, with an expanded  
playground area, new basketball court, recreational seating areas, and lots  
of new trees for shade. 

LANDSCAPE DRIVE PARK 
A brand new full sized multi sports court is just one of the features at this 
Truganina park. There is also new playground equipment, shade shelter and 
seating, tree cover for shade, and a large lawn area. 

JAMES COOK DRIVE PARK 
Central lawn areas for ball sports, a new basketball court, and a bigger and better 
playground are among the new features at this park in Truganina. 

ALISON STREET PARK 
More plants, trees, furniture and play equipment make up the new-look park.  
For those who love to skate, a skate park is another feature at Alison Street  
in Truganina.

Concept designs have been prepared for the redeveloped 
Wyndham Park along the Werribee River in consultation with 
the community, in a bid to create a landmark regional park for 
recreation and events with attractions for people of all ages.  

The design includes a number of play spaces, activity areas and 
other attractions, while celebrating the environmental qualities 
of the park and connection to the Werribee City Centre is 
strengthened.  
 
Other features of the fresh, new park include seating, shelters, 
barbecues, toilets, drinking fountains, and a fenced off-lead park 
for dogs.  

www.wyndham.vic.gov.au

A revamped Wyndham Park will offer a friendly and welcoming space to host events, activities 
or just to hang out. 

Pathways weave throughout the park to provide access to all 
areas and connect to the Werribee River Trail and City Centre.  
 
Community consultation has been open since early November, 
and will continue until 8th of December, 2017.   
 
Construction is expected to kick off in 2018.  
 
www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/wyndhampark 
 
COMING SOON: Werribee City Centre Facebook page

Facelift for  
Wyndham Park

Wyndham City Family Friendly City Portfolio Holder, Cr 
Mia Shaw, has championed park upgrades since her 
election.  
 
"With over 200 parks and open spaces in Wyndham, it 
is important that we have parks that look good, have 
quality equipment, and are well used."

“With so many young families moving to Wyndham, 
it is important that we have parks and playgrounds 
that make families feel safe and welcome. That’s what 
being a Family Friendly City is about.” 
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In each edition of Wyndham 
News, we’ve been giving you 
an insight into Wyndham City’s 
12 Councillor Portfolios. In this 
edition we will introduce you  
to two more. 

Chaffey Ward’s Cr Henry 
Barlow works hard to tackle 
growth and transport issues.

Meanwhile, Harrison Ward’s  
Cr Intaj Khan’s portfolio 
focusses on liveability,  
housing and urban design.

This rapid growth has had a major impact on our roads and public 
transport networks. Council’s latest Traffic Management Report 
found that 22 sections of road throughout Wyndham are at or 
above capacity, with VicRoads responsible for 18 of the 22.

www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/yourcouncil

Cr Henry Barlow 
Growth and Transport
This portfolio takes on the difficult task of managing growth in our 
rapidly growing City. It focuses on ways to manage this, and looks 
at the municipality as a whole to investigate how planning can be 
applied to accommodate growth.

Cr Intaj Khan
Urban Futures
This portfolio has a goal of making Wyndham 
more liveable as our population continues 

to soar. Urban design, financial planning, along with meeting 
the needs of our growing community are among the focuses 
of Urban Futures. It also assists in advocating to state and federal government for 
critical public transport, roads, and other infrastructure. 

Cr Intaj Khan said it was important to work towards making Wyndham a more 
liveable municipality into the future.

“With Wyndham growing so fast, we have major challenges ahead of us to 
improve the liveability of our municipality for all residents.”

One example of the work we’ve been doing in this area is the 
implementation of the Development Contribution Plan – Project 
Implementation Program, or DCP PIPs.

“The plans map out the order in which Council-owned and run infrastructure and 
facilities that are funded through Development Contributions are rolled out, to best 
match with the development of new housing estates.” 

"We need to continue to work with both State and Federal Governments, as well as 
members of the community, to ensure that residents have greater access to public 
transport, schools, parks and sporting facilities." 
 

Councillor  
portfolios 
a focussed 
approach

Cr Barlow said the latest census data showed just how important it was to manage 
growth and transport in Wyndham. 
 
“It’s no secret that Wyndham is one of the fastest growing municipalities in 
Australia. According to the 2016 Census, this trend has continued with more than 
55,000 people moving here since 2011. This is a growth of 34.4 per cent.”

“As part of our campaigning for better infrastructure, the State Government has 
committed to spend $1.8 billion to build new roads and upgrade existing ones over  
the next four years, starting in 2018.”  
 
"We’ve been working tirelessly through this portfolio, including developing cycling 
and pedestrian strategies, to come up with practical ways we can get vehicles off 
our roads and reduce congestion for people travelling to and from work.” 

Cr Barlow served as Growth and Transport Portfolio Holder until November 2017.  
It is a special Mayoral portfolio that changes hands annually.
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DAUGHTERS   OF THE WEST
Women in Wyndham have been kickstarting 
healthy new lifestyles thanks to a new 
program delivered by Wyndham City in 
partnership with the Western Bulldogs.
Daughters of the West is a free health program for all women 
aged 18 and over living, working and recreating in Victoria’s 
West. Along with Wyndham, it is also being run in Maribyrnong, 
Brimbank and Ballarat.

Around 100 women have taken part in the pilot program,  
getting physically active while having fun. They have also had 
access to a range of health experts who they could discuss  
topics related to their physical and mental health with.

JOIN WYNDHAM'S  E-YOUTH CREW

If you’ve got a creative and artistic flair make sure you check 
out Wyndham City’s new eYouth Crew.

Thanks to a $440,000 grant from the Victorian Government, 
creative young people aged 16 to 25 years will have the 
opportunity to join the Crew.  

They will be trained and gain skills in leadership, creative arts, 
media and project management. 

Accredited training in Digital Media will be provided to fifty 
eligible young people.

The eYouth Crew will meet weekly for up to 12 months in order 
to develop a creative arts-based project. 

Bring your creative ideas to help shape your community 
through the voice of young people.

For more information:  Google Youth In Wyndham or visit 
http://bit.ly/eyouthcrew

A joint project between Wyndham City and Melton City has been 
recognised as one of the best emergency projects in the state. 

The two western suburbs Councils have jointly won the 2017 
Resilient Australia Award for the project which has sought to 
establish a coordinated effort for the two Cities to withstand and 
recover from emergency disasters. 

The project educated community leaders about disaster resilience 
through a forum held in late 2015.  The two Councils then 
collected evidence from the forum and used it for a title which has 
been published in a national journal, and gained attention from 
government departments and universities. 

The project is in the running for an award from the Federal 
Government later this year.  
 
See Snapped on page 11 for more Wyndham awards.

WYNDHAM'S WORK WINS

SUPPORTING   OUR SENIORS

MyAgedCare – a phone hotline and website – is a one stop shop 
for elderly residents who are in need of access to services at home 
to make life that little bit easier while remaining independent. 

MyAgedCare can point individuals in the direction of short-term 
support, when seeking independence, or to give carers a break. 

Wyndham City is a provider of aged care services in home, for 
social support, and for transport. Contact MyAgedCare first to 
access aged care services from Council.  
 1800 200 422
www.myagedcare.gov.au

Are you, or is somebody you 
know, in need of aged care 
support services? 
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BATON BEARERS ANNOUNCED!
The Queen’s Baton is making its way 
across the world in the lead up to 
the Gold Coast 2018 Commonwealth 
Games, and 16 Wyndham residents 
will get the chance to carry it as the 
Relay passes through Werribee. 

The Queen’s Baton Relay takes place every four 
years ahead of the Commonwealth Games, with 
thousands around the Commonwealth carrying the 
baton which contains a message from Her Majesty 
Queen Elizabeth II.  
 
Launched on 13 March this year at Buckingham 
Palace, the baton now makes its way across every 
nation and territory of the Commonwealth over 
388 days. 

Fire-fighters, SES volunteers, OAM recipients, 
school volunteers, and scouts are among the local 
legends who will make their way through Werribee 
with the baton.  

The Baton will make its way through Werribee on 
13 February, 2018. 
 
All Wyndham residents are invited to a community 
celebration at Chirnside Park from 9am until 11am 
on 13 February, 2018.  
 
Join us to cheer on our local legends!

The 2018 Commonwealth Games will be held on 
the Gold Coast from 4-15 April, 2018.

www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/ 
queensbatonrelay2018

2018 WYNDHAM  
BATON BEARERS

•	 Brett Hardeman 

•	 Bianca Findlay 

•	 Catriona Tyrrell 

•	 Donald Brennan 

•	 Genevieve Mercieca 

•	 Gerald Greenwood 

•	 Gerry Hart 

•	 Julie Toner 

•	 Lauryn Mark 

•	 Lyn Tout      

•	 Madison Robinson 

•	 Margaret Fisk 

•	 Michael Wells 

•	 Molly-Rose Parry 

•	 Phil Dunstone 

•	 Rob Ward 

GET YOUR GREEN ON
Wyndham City’s Green Living Series is back with almost 40 free community 
environmental events.  
 
Held over February and March 2018, the event will include a wide range of activities 
to get inspiration and tips for living a greener and more sustainable life. It runs at 
various venues across Wyndham and will include sustainable living workshops, 
inspiring speakers, movies and excursions. 

Some of the exciting events to look forward to include cheese making workshops, a 
tour of Mount Rothwell, gardening workshops and a pop up recycling day.

www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/greenlivingseries  

Pictured: Back: Margaret Fisk, Gerald Greenwood, Lyn 
Tout, Gerry Hart, Julie Toner, Catriona Tyyrell.  
Front: Bianca Findlay, Donald Brennan, Lauryn Mark.

Tarneit Road Duplication
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We’ve been busy upgrading roads, community facilities and sporting reserves 
around Wyndham. With our record $133 million spend on capital works in this 
year’s annual budget, there’s plenty going on around the City. 

WIDENING, UPGRADING,  
BUILDING AND EXTENDING

Roads, bridges, carparks

Kicking goals for the community

Bigger, better community centres

Skeleton Creek Bridge  
The bridge over Skeleton Creek is complete, with the railing now installed 
along the decking. Works are also complete on the new toilet block. 

Tarneit Road widening  
The morning commute is about to get a whole lot easier, with gutters being 
laid on the side of the road. This project, which will see the number of 
lanes between  
Hogans Road and Caraleena Drive doubling from two to four, will be 
complete by March next year. 

West End Car Park 
Scheduled for completion just in time for Christmas, an additional 180 
parking spaces will open at the West End Car Park at the Werribee City 
Centre. The new car park will be located at the former Werribee Toyota site 
and the land at the rear of the Bridge Hotel.

Williams Landing Reserve  
We’re currently evaluating tenders, deciding who will build this exciting and  
much-needed pavilion in Harrison Ward. 

Soldiers Reserve 
The tender has been awarded, and works have commenced on the alterations 
to Soldiers Reserve Pavilion, bringing the facility up to community standards. 
Expected to be complete by April 2018.

Chirnside Park Oval 
One of the most exciting upgrades in our City. The project is nearing 
completion, with the new pavilion almost there. The final product will feature 
a state of the art pavilion, sports based training spaces, community spaces and 
more. This is a project jointly funded by Wyndham City, the State and Federal 
Governments, Werribee Football Club, AFL, and AFL Victoria. 

Community Learning Centres across Wyndham are being transformed, 
making way for a larger range of Council services to be provided locally, 
along with additional space for community learning and outdoor areas. 
 
Point Cook Community Learning Centre  
The early works have wrapped up, and the demolition of some of the 
external parts of the building have begun. Expected to be complete by the 
end of the financial year. 

Wyndham Vale Community Learning Centre 
The fences are up, and works on the inside have kicked off. Demolition is 
beginning with works likely to be complete by the end of January 2018. 

Tarneit Community Learning Centre 
The design process has begun, and we’re engaging with users of this centre 
to help us deliver a centre for all to love and enjoy. Expected to be complete 
by 30 January, 2019.  
 
www.wyndham.vic.gov.au

Chirnside Park Redevelopment

Tarneit Road Duplication

Point Cook Community Learning Centre
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Park Lounge
Party with pride in the lush surrounds 
of Kelly Park. Park Lounge is back – and 
we’ve brought a big, bold and beautiful 
show you will love.

Featuring the fabulous Constantina Bush, 
super swampy This Way North, virtuosic 
Vardos & The Fondue Set. 

Hosted by the truly ravishing Retro Girls, 
this is an all-inclusive event for everybody 
to enjoy.   

Saturday 3 February 2018
4.00pm – 9.00pm 
Kelly Park – Synnot Street Werribee

Shifting Elements and 
Camp Dogs
Wyndham Art Gallery will present 
Gurindji visual and performing artist 
Kamahi Djordon King’s new exhibition 
Shifting Elements and Camp Dogs. 

In this show, he will present homage 
to his late fur baby with a collection 
titled Tanha and the Camp Dogs, 
together with a unique exploration of 
authenticity: presenting paintings with 
a film of the artist painting the work 
hung alongside for “verification”. 

Kahmahi Djordon King will also appear 
as his alter ego Constantina Bush at 
Park Lounge. 
 Opens Thursday 18 January 2018
6:30pm – 8:30pm 
Until Sunday 18 March 2018

www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/arts

arts in the deep west

A small community centre in 
Werribee has celebrated 25 years 
of serving the community.

When Quantin Binnah first opened its 
doors as a small shed in 1992, there 
were 25 kids enrolled at the kinder, 
12 families at the childcare, five 
playgrounds and two activity groups for 
three-year-olds. 

Since, the centre has grown into a 
multi-functional and vibrant community 
centre.

Today, hundreds people visit Quantin 
Binnah in Werribee each week, showing 
how the centre at Thames Boulevard 
has grown with the community.  
 
Fun fact: Former Prime Minister Julia 
Gillard celebrated her 50th birthday at 
Quantin Binnah!

Cr John Gibbons opened the centre 
back in 1992 when he was Shire 
Mayor. He returned to the centre in 
October this year to celebrate its 25th 
birthday. A commemorative pathway 
was opened as part of the 25 year 
celebration.

Pride Without Prejudice
Midsumma in Wyndham
Dive into a summer with style and embrace all diversity as  
we celebrate LGBTIQ culture for Midsumma.

RED | redux
Artists will once again take to the 
streets creating big, red, dynamic 
artworks as part of the festive 
season celebrations in Werribee 
City Centre. 

Local artist collective RedWest have 
curated a packed program of playful 
installations, interactive artworks, and 
surprise pop up performances across 
the month of December in . 

Take a tour and discover some 
Instagram worthy art!  

Friday 1 – 31 December 2017   Watton Street and surrounds  
#REDWest 

GOING  
STRONG

#wyndhamarts
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AWARD WINS FOR WYNDHAM CITYSNAPPED

Families flocked to Werribee Park for the 
annual Children’s Week Picnic in October.  
The Minions from Despicable Me 3, food 
trucks, puppet making workshops and a toy 
swap were among the popular attractions  
at the picnic. 

Australia’s 27th Prime Minister, Julia Gillard, 
returned to Wyndham where her career in 
politics began to honour her predecessor 
as Lalor MP, Barry Jones. Ms Gillard was the 
orator at the 2017 Barry Jones Oration, an 
annual business event that honours the former 
MP. She spoke about technological change 
and the impacts it would have on the new 
workforce. PICTURED: Henry Barlow, Julia 
Gillard, Barry Jones.

Wyndham City received two awards at the 
Victorian Early Years Awards for two programs 
that have made a difference to the health, 
learning and development of children. The 
awards were the Improving Access and 
Participation in Early Learning Award and 
also the Creating Collaborative Community 
Partnerships Award. 

CHILDRENS WEEK PICNIC 
SUNDAY 22 OCTOBER 2017

BARRY JONES ORATION 
WEDNESDAY 18 OCTOBER 2017

VICTORIAN EARLY YEARS AWARDS 
MONDAY 23 OCTOBER 2017

WELCOME TO  

WYNDHAM CITY  
LIBRARIES
Libraries are no longer just a place to borrow books. They’re  
free to join – a place to discover, connect and learn, both in  
person and online.  

Visit www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/libraries or pick up a copy of the 
What’s On brochure at your local library or community centre. 

DISCOVER
•	 Study spaces, reading lounges and places  
	 to meet
•	 Free WiFi
•	 Computer access including printing, scanning 	
	 and fax
•	 Libraries are open on evenings and weekends. 	
	 Times vary for each location
•	 Helpful, professional and friendly staff
•	 Your next read and the latest releases

Plaza Library, Pacific Werribee Shopping Centre: 8734 2600	

Werribee Library, 177 Watton Street: 9742 7999

Point Cook Library, 1-21 Cheetham Street: 9395 7966	

Wyndham Vale Library, 86 Manor Lakes Boulevard: 8734 8930

Julia Gillard Library Tarneit, 150 Sunset Views Boulevard: 8734 0200

Kids EventsAdult Events Youth Events

Your Library Everywhere - JOIN NOW FREE

CONNECT
•	 Free programs and events for all ages such  
	 as adult craft sessions, Language Café  
	 and more!

•	 Our Home Library Service to housebound 		
	 residents delivered by friendly volunteers
•	 Monthly book club meetings
•	 Chess, Lego, Movie or Kids clubs
•	 Activities for pre-schoolers

LEARN
•	 Job seeking skills through resume writing 		
	 workshops and Career Match online

•	 Receive online study support and  
	 homework help
•	 About your Family and Local History with  
	 Library support
•	 Languages Other Than English
•	 Basic or intermediate computer skills in  
	 our free one on one sessions
•	 Coding for young people

www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/libraries
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WHAT’S ON 
IN WYNDHAM

COMPETITION 

COMMUNITY EVENTS  
IN WYNDHAM

EVENTS BROUGHT TO YOU 
BY WYNDHAM CITY

Discover a love for reading and 
explore the wonderful world of 
books at Wyndham City Libraries. 
Read lots of books and be in the 
running to win some great prizes. 

Cost: Free
Contact: 03 8734 2600 or  
www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/libraries
Where: All Wyndham City Libraries

WYNDHAM CAROLS BY 
CANDLELIGHT 
Saturday 9 December, 2017
Gather your friends and family and head to Werribee 
Park for the annual Wyndham Carols by Candlelight at the 
Werribee Mansion. The 2017 program features the nativity 
scene complete with camels and a donkey, and  
the Wyndham Combined Churches Carols Musical team 
leading the crowd through all the favourite carols.  

Cost: $15. Kids under 12 free
Time: 5.30pm – 10pm
Contact: 0409 191 564
Where: Werribee Park Mansion, K Road, Werribee South  
 

SO FRENCHY SO CHIC 
Sunday 14 January, 2018
Wine, dine and party in the sunshine at So Frenchy So Chic. 
The exciting summer festival is the perfect event to party, 
have a picnic, and just a lot of fun. 

Cost: $99
Contact: www.sofrenchysochic.com.au
Where: Werribee Park, K Road, Werribee South

NIGHT TWILIGHT BOWLS 
Every Wednesday night until 28 March 2018
Games are open to all, beginners or professionals! Those 
new to bowls can contact the club for a free introductory 
session before attending the evening. 

Cost: $8
Contact: 0434 005 282
Where: Werribee Bowls Club, Chirnside Park, Werribee 

www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/whats-on
facebook.com/experiencewyndham

Wyndham City is giving away a  
double pass to next year's  

So Frenchy So Chic at Werribee Park!
For your chance to win, simply tell us ... 
Where will Wyndham City’s brand new  

pop-up park will be located.  
To submit your entry visit:  

www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/competition 
Competition closes 5pm Friday 22 December, 2017. 

The winner will be the first randomly selected,  
correct entry drawn. Competition will be drawn 29/12/2017.  

The winner will be notified by phone and email.  

SUMMER READING COMPETITION
1 December, 2017 – 31 January, 2018 

WHO THE DEUCE IS DYLAN ALCOTT 
Friday 1 December, 2017

Dylan Alcott, a duel Paralympian, will be visiting Werribee 
to as part of International Day of People With a Disability. 
Alcott will discuss his attempt to mainstream disability and 
change the way people perceive disability.  

Cost: Free 
Time: 10am - 12pm
Contact: 03 9742 0936 
Where: Wyndham City Civic Centre,  
45 Princes Highway, Werribee

NATIONAL CLYDESDALE AND HEAVY 
HORSE FESTIVAL
Saturday 20 – Sunday 21 January, 2018
One of the largest displays of heavy horses in Australia, held at 
the National Equestrian Centre at Werribee Park. The programme 
provides opportunities for people of all ages and skill levels 
to participate in a relaxed environment. Also featured will be 
demonstrations, and market stalls

Cost: $10, under 16s are free
Contact: 0408 534 881
Where: National Equestrian Centre, K Road, Werribee South

Celebrated internationally to increase public awareness, 
understanding, acceptance and to celebrate the achievements 
and contributions of people with disability.

DAY OF SIGNIFICANCE
International Day of People With a Disability
Sunday 3 December, 2017


